
Bath patch annual report 2013: comments and feedback  

Feedback from: Michael Harris 
26th June 2013 
 
Highlights 

 Good model for involvement of local Postgraduate Trust in teaching 
 Formal Significant Event Analysis of problems that arise 
 Running the ST1 GP induction twice on the same day (am and pm) 

enabled 100% attendance 
 All but one TPD is a trainer; this means that there is TPD representation 

in each Trainer Group  
 
Areas that must be changed in the next year 

 None 
 
Recommendations 

 Disseminate some of the excellent initiatives by publication  
 Keep an eye on the standard of the hospital posts; end-of-post survey 

results suggest that, while the good posts are getting better, some posts 
are getting more negative feedback this year 

 
Summary 

 With the support of the excellent administrator, GP training in the Bath 
patch continues to be superbly run and has excellent teaching 

 Through hard work, the team has coped well with a reduction in the 
number of TPD sessions 

 


